
Dear families… we have so much to tell you!  
 

Party-time 

Firstly, the children will be having their Christmas parties next week and IΩm pleased 
to announce we will be holding a disco as part of their afternoons: KS2 on Wednesday 
(14th) - ƻǇǝƻƴŀƭ ŦƻǊ ¸Ǌ рκ сΤ EYFS and KS1 on the Thursday.  

 

Ch{.! ƘŀŘ ǊŜǉǳŜǎǘŜŘ ǘƘŀǘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ Ƙƻǎǘ ŀ ŘƛǎŎƻ ŜǾŜƴǘ ƻǾŜǊ ǘƘŜ !ǳǘǳƳƴ ǘŜǊƳΣ ŀǎ ǇŜǊ ǘƘŜ 
ǇǊŜ-/h±L5 ΨŎŀƭŜƴŘŀǊΩΦ aȅ ŦŜŜƭƛƴƎΣ ǘƘƻǳƎƘ ƳŀȅōŜ ƻǾŜǊ ŎŀǳǝƻǳǎόΧΚύΣ ǿŀǎ ǘƻ ǿƻǊƪ 
ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǘƘƛǎ ǇŀǊǝŎǳƭŀǊ ƘŀƭŦ-ǘŜǊƳ ŬǊǎǘΤ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǎǘ ŦŜǿ ȅŜŀǊǎ - ƛǘ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ǘƘŜ Ƴƻǎǘ     
ƛƳǇŀŎǜǳƭ ŀƴŘ ŘƛŶŎǳƭǘ ǘƻ ƳŀƴŀƎŜ ƻǿƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǎǇǊŜŀŘ ƻŦ ǇǳǇƛƭ ŀƴŘ ǎǘŀũ ƛƭƭƴŜǎǎΦ With 
things much improved, we are now working on some dates for a ΨSpring discoΩΦ  

 

A long time ago in Bethlehem... 

During this period of advent, our Foundation Stage performances 
have marked a special start to Christmas. Over the course of this 
week, each class has taken the lead in re-telling the NativityΧ 
with their own sprinkle of something magical!  

 

Teaching and learning 

Next half termΩs TOPICS  are:  

EYFS    WhatΩs your superpower?... Please continue to follow Tapestry for more    
detail .       

Yr 1/ 2  Aliens and monsters!... ŦƻŎǳǎƛƴƎ ƻƴ {ŎƛŜƴŎŜ ŀƴŘ IƛǎǘƻǊȅΤ  Yr 3/ 4  Stone Age - 
ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ƪŜȅ ŦƻŎǳǎ ƻƴ IƛǎǘƻǊȅ ŀƴŘ DŜƻƎǊŀǇƘȅ; Yr 5/ 6  ΨFair is Foul and Foul is Fair Ψ- ǿƛǘƘ 
ŀ ƪŜȅ  ŦƻŎǳǎ ƻƴ IƛǎǘƻǊȅ ŀƴŘ [ƛǘŜǊŀǘǳǊŜ  

In place of ΨProjection lettersΩ, for more detailed information about the learning     
content for next half term , our new planning format will be on the website soon. 

 

Mini-FOSBA work 

I am really proud to say that some of our dedicated Yr 5/ 6 children  took part in the 
recent Christmas ΨFood & Craft trailΩ in the village, raising over £60 for our school      
library - a huge Ψthank youΩ and well done! :-)  

 

Road safety  

Many of you made contact following the recent Ψnear missΩ incident to share your 
concerns, thank you. I am currently seeking the support of the Local Authority and 
Police in terms of an educational offer for the children but hopefully some degree of 
assessment of our surrounding road networks in the new year. 

Best Christmas wishes, Mr Clark & the St Bart's Team 

Give your best 
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THINKING SPACE 

άaŀȅōŜ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎΣέ ƘŜ 
ǘƘƻǳƎƘǘΣ άŘƻŜǎƴΩǘ ŎƻƳŜ 
ŦǊƻƳ ŀ ǎǘƻǊŜΦ aŀȅōŜ 
/ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎΧ ǇŜǊƘŀǇǎΧ 
ƳŜŀƴǎ ŀ ƭƛǧƭŜ ōƛǘ ƳƻǊŜΗέ 

(The Grinch, Dr Suess) 

 

Christmas blessings... 

PEACE - JOY - LOVE - HOPEΧ to all. 



   

 

 

Some useful information for you should you need it. The advice given is to always call and ask if you are 
eligible for any assistance. If you also know or have received help from an organisation, please tell us. 
Others will be able to benefit from your knowledge.  
 
Cold weather payment.  

 
This runs from the 1st November 2022- 31st March 2023.Check with you local council if you are able to claim. 

 
Leicestershire county council have been given £3.6 million by the government to help those in need face 
the cost of living crisis.  
 
Some help available is £20.00 a week food voucher, plus an extra £15.00 for children who have free 
school meals. 
 
Fuel vouchers worth up to £98.00. 
 
For household who buy in bottled gas or heating oil could claim up to £200.00. 
An extra £40.00 of food vouchers are available for Christmas for families whose children claim free school 
meals.  
 
Food Bank Finder- put in your local area and you will be directed to your local one. 
 
The Trussel trust- food bank and advice with debt or finances- 07495561408, services available are: 
 
Emergency food parcels, coffee and a listening ear, Cap debt advice, mental health courses 
Fearon hall, Loughborough- Donations accepted Saturdays 12pm-1pm 
Call if need help – лттроопрпмуΦ 
 
The Salvation Army- they may be able to help with clothing if you need warm clothes for children, Freecy-
cle- exchange clothing and get clothes you need for children and yourselves.  
 
Check local churches, they may run bring and buy or warm coat schemes where children can get a coat. 
Sileby community centre have just had their first one. Donations always welcome.  
 
On line benefits calculator is a useful tool the county council website.  
 
You may also be eligible to claim tax back if you have been or are working from home. There is a 4 year 

back dated dead line, but check on government website.  

Helping Hand 



 
 

 

We raised £279.00 for children in need. 

 

Thank you. 
 

KS2 School Dinners  
 

 

Children in Need 

Royal British Legion Snap Bands  

 

A total of £567.50 was donated from the snap bands and  

£236.44 for the Poppy Appeal. 
  

Thank you. 
 



Loughborough University 

 

On Wednesday 30th November, we were delighted to be given the opportunity to take some children to 
Loughborough University to take part in some athletics activities.  They received coaching from the    
students in a variety of running, long jump, throwing, hurdles and relay activities.  Eight children from 
each of the neighbouring Foxes collaborative group of schools (Cossington, Wymeswold, Kegworth,  
Burton-on the-Wolds, Swithland and ourselves) took part.  

   
It was a fantastic experience for the children to be able to use these world-class facilities and to be able 
to practise skills and techniques to improve their performances in the different activities.  At the end of 
the afternoon, some of the children were presented with certificates by Bekah Walton, the current 
British champion at javelin.   

 
The year 5 and 6 children who represented the school were randomly chosen from the children who 
represent the school in cross country event. 
They were: 
Thomas, Oliver, Gabriella, Ella  – year 5. 
Gregor, Phoenix, Isla, Erin – year 6. 

Many thanks to Karl Brennan and his team for organising this opportunity for these children. 

 

Mrs Campbell 



 

Cross Country News 

The final cross country league event took place on Saturday 26th November at Prestwold Hall.   For our 
Year 6 competitors, who have been racing since they were in Year 3, this was their final primary school 
race at this venue.  We had 32 children who took part and many of them performed really well to       
improve on previous performances.   

 
The results were: 
 
Year 3 girls: 
Marnie  9th, Martha 19th, Annabella 21st, Harriet 25th, Willow 31st, Belle 32nd, Florence 33rd. 

Year 3 boys: 
Milo 21st, Zachary 70th, Theo 123rd, Eddie 141st. 

Year 4 girls: 
Alexandra 38th. 

Year 4 boys: 
Henry  8th, Keene 10th, Ellis 15th, Laurie 35th, Luke 39th. 

Year 5 girls: 
Gabriella 12th, Emily 36th, Zlata 60th.  

Year 5 boys: 
Thomas  1st, Quindlen 27th.  

Year 6 girls: 
Ivanka 18th, Isla 29th, Flo  36th, Erin  42nd. 

Year 6 boys: 
Phoenix 10th, Jacob 19th, Dylan 24th, Ferris  50th, Gregor 54th, Lachlan 62nd.  

 

The children all gave their best, supported each other and were a credit to the school. 
The next race will be at Ratcliffe College on Saturday 28th January 2023.  This event also includes a fun 
run in which children from years 1 and 2 can take part. 

Mrs Campbell 

Cross Country News 



 



FLUTE/FIFE/RECORDER LESSONS 
 

Your schoolΩs visiting flute/fife teacher, Caroline Faulkner, has spaces to start more pupils. 
Pupils usually start on the plastic Yamaha fife and move onto the flute when ready, alt-

hough Y5/Y6 pupils may wish to begin on the flute immediately. Individual and small group 
recorder lessons are also available.  

Lessons currently take place on Tuesdays after school  

Lessons are available for pupils in Year 3 upwards (flute/fife), Year 2 upwards for recorder 

Lessons are priced at £5.50 (short lesson alone or longer lesson shared) 

Pupils play in assemblies and other musical events when possible. 

Free trial lesson by arrangement 

 

For more information contact Caroline Faulkner on 07792568994 

faulknerflutes@gmail.com 

 

Ukulele  

 

On Monday 5th December, the Year 3 and 4 children were treated to a music performance 
by the Quorn Ukulele Orchestra.  The children loved singing along to a mixture of       
Christmas and classic songs.  Most of the Year 4 children are currently learning to play the 
ukulele and it was really inspirational for them to hear the instrument being played within 
a group.   

 

We look forward to welcoming the QUO back in the future. 

 


